Feel the magic of the season on a drive through thousands of twinkling lights, festive
decorations and displays of live farm animals when Holiday Lights on the Farm returns to
Frying Pan Farm Park.

Family members of all ages will ooh and ahh along the mile-long route that sparkles with
an array of colorful light exhibits and 3D holiday scenes. Even the farm animals join in the
fun. Stay warm in your car or register for a tractor-pulled wagon ride through the display.

Frying Pan’s Jason Buchanan drove a wagon last year and recalled, “From the tractor, |
could hear both children and adults delight at the light displays we passed, having good
cheer as we traversed the magical experience.” Buchanan has been looking forward to
seeing the new ideas and displays the design team has in the works for 2021.

Last year's debut of Holiday Lights was such a hit the event quickly sold out. Nearly 2,000
cars made the holiday lights drive around Frying Pan Farm Park — in addition to people
who opted to see the lights from a wagon.

“I was blessed to drive a wagon for an adult group with intellectual and physical disabili-
ties,” says Frying Pan employee Brooke Fries. “It made me so happy to give this group

an amazing ride that they all enjoyed. | think this event is very inclusive for anyone and
everyone.”

One of Fairfax County Park Authority’s branch managers, Mary Olien, notes, “There were
so many happy faces! I'm so glad we were able to provide this event at a time when many
favorite holiday activities could not be held due to COVID restrictions.”

That's one thing that’s so great about the Holiday Lights tour at Frying Pan Farm Park --
your family can stay safe in your own vehicle, talking, laughing and listening to your music,
while enjoying a magical outdoor landscape.

This year’s event will be even more spectacular thanks to generous sponsorships
from the Friends of Frying Pan Farm Park, the Park Foundation and TD Bank!

Holiday Lights on the Farm
returns for select
weekend evenings:

Friday-Sunday,
November 26-28

Friday-Sunday,
December 3-5, 10-12, and 17-19

Please note that pedestrians are not
allowed at this event. To keep it safe for
everyone, all participants must ride in a
vehicle or on one of the park’s wagons.

Holiday Lights on the Farm
is likely to sell out again this year,
so be sure to buy your tickets early!
Half-hour tours in passenger vehicles are
$20; wagon rides are $150 per family.
Register online or call 703-222-4664
weekdays between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.




